
 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

The Tourism Promotions Board (TPB), in partnership with the 
Philippine Children’s Medical Center (PCMC), informs the public that 
effective 01 November 2021, the cost of the RT-PCR Test will be FULLY 
SUBSIDIZED (free of charge) for qualified domestic tourists.  
 
Kindly visit https://www.tpb.gov.ph/rtpcrphtravel-application/ for 
more information on the application procedures and requirements. 
You may also visit https://app.philippines.travel/ to check and verify 
requirements and protocols for tourists in various destinations.  
 
We encourage you to also check with the airline company you will be 
flying with and the hotels/resorts you will be staying at on their 
protocols for the resumption of leisure travel. 
 
For those who have already submitted their applications, there is no 
need to send new applications. The 100% subsidy will also be 
applicable to those who have already applied whose departure date is 
November 01 onwards. 
 
For any queries, please contact the TPB PCMC Team through the email 
address: phtravel_pcmc@tpb.gov.ph or the TPB Official Facebook 
page.  
 
Thank you for your support as we continue to pray for the safety and 
well-being of everyone.  
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